



Mrs. A. Brooksbank 0151 733 1231 0151 733 7895

wavertree-ao@wavertree.liverpool.sch.uk

www.wavertree.liverpool.sch.uk

18th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carers,

Remote Education

Thank you for all your efforts with your child's online learning last week. There is so much to learn for us all! We have been dealing with the teething problems that have been identified so hopefully this week should run a little more smoothly.

The government have stated that we are required to prepare a minimum of three hours of learning for Year 1 and Year 2 and four hours of learning for children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. Please do your best to complete the activities that are set for each day. Your teacher will mark all work submitted on the day that it is set and those from the previous day only.

Others tasks completed will be seen but not acknowledged. There is also no need to re-submit work once your teacher has marked it, just look at the questions again and see if you can work out where you went wrong!

Please do not pay much attention to the start/end time of an activity. Essentially, if an activity has been set you can do it anytime during that day.

I appreciate that this is a challenging time for you all and I would like to thank you for your patience so far this term. I would encourage you to speak to a member of staff if you have any queries on the dedicated phone numbers for your bubbles. Please leave a message if a member of staff has missed your call; they will get back to you.

We are missing our school community tremendously and look forward to the day when we can be back together.

Stay safe.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brooksbank Headteacher

















